
 

 

  
 Newsletter Friday 11th January 2019 

 
Menu	Week:	Week beginning 14th January 2019 will be Week 2 
 
Attendance:	Whole	School	Target	2018/19	is	95%	
	
Week	Ending	21st	December	2018	–	Whole	School	92.8%	
Top 3 classes;   1. 13S = 99%   2. 11B = 97.3%  3. 9DG = 97.2% 

	
Happy	New	Year	and	we	hope	you	
had	a	really	lovely	break.		We	would	
like	to	thank	all	the	parents	and	
pupils	for	all	the	lovely	cards	and	
gifts	staff	received	for	Christmas,	it	
was	very	much	appreciated.	
P.S.	Don’t	forget,	any	empty	chocolate/	
sweet	tins	would	be	most	welcomed	by	
the	food	technology	department.	
	

	
	
Thought	of	the	Week	
As part of WFS ongoing development of PSHE and SMSC delivery this year we have 
introduced “Thought of the Week” in Middle and Upper phase. 
Thought of the week is being used to inform our assemblies and tutor time, encouraging 
quality experiences and discussion across the phases. 
Each Friday the “Thought of the Week” for following week will be on the newsletter and on 
the school website along with a set of questions for you to look at, at home with your young 
person.  

 
	
	
	
	

	
	
	
 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Safer Internet Day: ‘Together for a better internet’ is on Tuesday 5th February. Pupils will be 
learning about consent when using the internet. They will be accessing activities within the 
classroom and wider school. If parents would like any more information then please 
visit www.saferinternet.org.uk.  
	
Class	13S	have	been	cooking	their	own	lunches!	
Before we broke up, Class 13S made their very own Christmas dinner. They 
went shopping to Sainsbury’s to buy all of the ingredients in the morning. All 
the pupils helped to make the dinner and we finished it off with a lovely 
apple crumble. Well done 13S you all worked well as a team to make an 
amazing dinner. 
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
Has	your	student	mentioned	‘The	Cage’	???	……	

We’ve had a few worried parents contact us recently as their students 
have been coming home and saying they’ve been spending time in ‘The 
Cage’. We would just like to reassure all parents that the cage is the 
fenced off tennis court area on both the Primary and Secondary 
playgrounds, that children use during breaktimes and lunchtimes, with 
other children and staff.	

	
Thank	You	To	The	Friends	of	Wyre	Forest.	

We would also like to take this opportunity to thank the ‘Friends of Wyre 
Forest’, who held some amazing events and raised money for us last year – 
make sure you look out for more exciting things they have planned for us this 
year!  The next meeting is at Blossom Tree Café (Springfield Park, Kidderminster) 
on Wednesday 16th January at 10am. Everyone is welcome to join us for coffee 
and a slice of delicious cake!	
 

JANUARY 
16 Friends of WFS meeting at Blossom Tree Café – 10am 
18 ASH Assembly – Parents welcome at 9am 
24 Sixth Form Coffee Morning - TBC 
25 BIRCH Assembly – Parents welcome at 9am 
30 ‘Bring a Sign to School’ Day 

 


